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Micah Schwartz will speak at the Virginia Association of School Superintendents Annual Spring 

Conference in Roanoke where he will discuss aspects of the Virginia code impacting superintendents as 

well as provide ethics tips for interactions with vendors. He will also host a breakout session offering 

guidance to superintendents outlining key terms to focus on when negotiating contracts with their school 

board.

For more information about the event, click here.
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